Big Darby Accord

October 6, 2005
Public Meeting
The Big Darby Accord is a cooperative planning effort among those communities making up the Big Darby Watershed in Franklin County. The project consultant team began work in April.  A public meeting was held in June to review their work to that point and gather feedback for development of alternative land use modeling scenarios for the watershed.  The project has continued to progress and is now at a key stage.

The next public meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 6th in order to present and get feedback regarding three alternative land use modeling scenarios for the planning area.  Input received at this meeting will be instrumental in developing a draft preferred plan scenario for the Big Darby Watershed, which will be presented later this fall.  Anyone interested in the planning process is encouraged to attend.
Date:


Thursday, October 6, 2005

Location:

Heritage Middle School, 5670 Scioto Darby Road

Note: This Hilliard school is located at the northeast corner of Leppert and Scioto Darby roads.
Time/Format:
5:30 pm    
Informal Open House with Displays 




7:00 pm
Presentation





7:45 pm
Breakout Discussion Sessions

9:00 pm
Adjournment

A website has been established for the project.  As the project unfolds, maps, technical reports, and other information will be added to the site.  The website also allows for submission of comments and contact information by anyone interested in the Big Darby Accord process.  It is located at:

http://www.franklincountyohio.gov/bigdarbyaccord/
A project phone line has also been established at 462-5629 for those who do not have web access.

